(RTD)

From: (CAB-MOEDAS)
Sent: mardi 10 janvier 2017 10:33
To: 'kpmgatdavos@kpmgevent.com'

Cc: (CAB-MOEDAS)
Subject: FW: KPMG invitation: please join us in Davos

Dear ,

On behalf of Commissioner Carlos Moedas I would like to thank you for your kind invitation.
Unfortunately, due to a very busy agenda, it won't be possible for Commissioner to attend the CEO reception.

We wish you a fruitful event.

Best regards,



European Commission

Cabinet of Commissioner Moedas Research, Science and Innovation

BERL Rue de la Loi 200
B-1049 Brussels/Belgium
+32 @ec.europa.eu

http://ec.europa.eu/research

From: [mailto:kpmgatdavos@kpmgevent.com]

Sent: Thursday, December 22, 2016 7:31 PM **To:** (CAB-MOEDAS) **Subject:** KPMG invitation: please join us in Davos



Privacy | Legal

You have received this message from KPMG International. If you wish to unsubscribe from KPMG International's World Economic Forum emails, please <u>click here</u>.

If you have any questions, please send an email to wef@kpmg.co.uk.

KPMG International, 333 Bay St. Suite 4600, Toronto, Ontario, Canada M5H 2S5

© 2016 KPMG International Cooperative ("KPMG International"), a Swiss entity. Member firms of the KPMG network of independent firms are affiliated with KPMG International. KPMG International provides no client services. No member firm has any authority to obligate or bind KPMG International or any other member firm vis-Ã -vis third parties, nor does KPMG International have any such authority to obligate or bind any member firm. All rights reserved.

The KPMG name and logo are registered trademarks or trademarks of KPMG International.

-